
 

Quarter Primary School and Nursery Class  

Parent Council Newsletter 
March 2023 

We really appreciate all of your help with our  
fundraising initiatives to help us raise money for school 

and nursery funds.  Our key fundraisers to date this 
school session have been... 

Lottery bonus ball; 

Christmas Cards and other personalised gifts via 

Class Fundraising; 

Afternoon Tea with Santa; 

Christmas Hamper Extravaganza; 

Winter Wonderland Window Fun 

 

Thanks to your efforts, we have raised a wonderful   
                       

            to date this session! 

 

 
We’ve been able to use the funds 
raised to purchase some of the  

following… 
 

Halloween snacks for the Nursery 

children; 

Christmas Party Food; 

Christmas presents for every child; 

P7 Leaver Hoodies; 

Easter Eggs for every child. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Our P7 Leavers modelling their Leaver 
Hoodies, which have been a big hit! £1053 

 

Here are some of the ways that we’re hoping to help financially this coming term... 

Ties for 
P1 and S1 



 

 

WE NEED YOU! 

Join the Parent Council 
We’re always looking for parents and carers from Nursery through to Primary 7 to join the  
Parent Council.  It’s a great opportunity to be involved in school life, understanding school  

improvement, develop community spirit and to help fundraise for school and nursery funds.  We 
meet every two months.  Key topics include: 

 
Curriculum for Excellence 

Road Safety 
School Budgets (including Cost of the School Day) 

Fundraising Ideas 
Special Events 

What to Spend Funds On 
 

If you have any topics/issues you would like the Parent Council to raise on your behalf please tell 
us about them. Whilst the Parent Council wish to help as much as possible, please note we are  

unable to raise matters relating to an individual pupil.  
 

Some of our Parent Council members will soon be moving on to pastures new as their children 
prepare to move up to Secondary School. 

 
We’d love to welcome new members! 

 
 

Following on from the success of last year’s Summer Fair, we 
can’t wait to welcome you back for this year’s Summer Fair.   

Keep your eyes peeled for more information about this event in 
the near future.  But for now, add the date to your calendars so 

that you don’t forget! 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

Please follow our Facebook page (Quarter Primary Parent Council).  If you have a question, or 
suggestion, please get in touch via Facebook, or by emailing 

quarterpta@gmail.com  
 


